
3- City of Burlington Update, Jim Ferneau
10 - Tammy Starkey Hopkins and

Southeastern Community College Choir
17 - Bryan Johnson, Running Wild, and

Nick Moraniec, Nick’s Cycling
24 - Mega Interclub and Kiwanis International

Programs Arranged by 
Bill Partain
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Dear Fellow Kiwanians:

The Shamrock Shuffle was an overwhelming success.  The 
weather was beautiful, the volunteers were plentiful and we 
had over 1,000 participants in the event.  We are still working 
the numbers, but it appears that it should be considered high-
ly successful as far as revenues generated for our programs.

We have an exciting upcoming event that is going to occur at 
noon, in place of our regular meeting, on April 24 out at Com-
fort Suites, Divisions 18 and 19 of the I-I Kiwanis Western Il-
linois – Eastern Iowa Divisions are going to have a mega inter 
club to socialize and learn more about the clubs in Divisions 
18 and 19.  Our key note speaker is going to be James Dooley, 
District Governor-Elect for the I-I Kiwanis District.  I would 
ask as many Kiwanis members as possible attend from our 
club as we would want to put on a great showing.  This is go-
ing to be a terrific time to celebrate Kiwanis.  Hope to see you 
there.  

Thank you so much for all of your efforts.
Yours in Kiwanis, Jim Miller, 2013-2014 President



Several Burlington Kiwanians have answered the call 
by the Kiwanis International Foundation for finan-
cial support of the Eliminate Project….the effort to 
eliminate Maternal and Neonatal Tetanus in devel-
oping countries.

Our club has been asked to support this effort.  It is 
up to your Board of Directors as to what this support 
will look like.  It could be donations by individuals 
or a fund raiser created to support this project.  Will 
it be a club donation or a multi-year donation?  (Of 
course, the latter would require a majority vote by 
the club membership.)

Perhaps you would consider donating to the Project 
in support of a favorite woman in your life. Make 
a mother’s love a force for change. Give to The 
Eliminate Project: Kiwanis eliminating maternal and 
neonatal tetanus, and become a Mother’s Day Zeller 
Fellow. You can make your gift in the name of your 
mother—or any woman who has been an inspira-
tion.

With his donation of 25 Canadian silver dollars, 
Walter Zeller dropped a few seeds in the soil that 
blossomed into the Kiwanis International Founda-
tion. The Walter Zeller Fellowship Award is reserved 
for people who make a financial impact in the mis-
sion of the Kiwanis International Foundation.  And 
it only takes a few drops like Zeller’s—this time, in 
the form of tetanus vaccinations—to help eliminate 
maternal and neonatal tetanus from the face of the 
Earth.

Through the Zeller Fellowship Program, a gift of 
US$1,250 to The Eliminate Project saves or protects 
more than 690 lives from maternal and neonatal 
tetanus. With the Mother’s Day Zeller Fellowship, 
you can protect those mothers and children while 
celebrating a woman in your own life. 

If you give US$1,250 in full between March 1 and 
June 15, you’ll receive: 
•	 Zeller Fellowship medallion
•	 Limited-edition Mother’s Day lapel pin 
•	 Personalized certificate

If you make your gift in someone’s name, she will 
receive the recognition items above—and a postcard 
informing her of the gift made in her honor.

Other giving options:   

Impact 350 lives: $625-$999 gift
•	 Recipients receive an Impact 350 lapel pin
•	 Mother’s Day postcard

Impact 175 lives: $300-$624 gift
•	 Recipients receive an Impact 175 lapel pin
•	 Mother’s Day postcard

Other: $299 and below
•	 Recipients receive a Mother’s Day postcard

What better way to share the influence of someone 
special? And what better time? Honor an extraordi-
nary woman in your life—by protecting the connec-
tion between millions of mothers and babies in more 
than 36 countries around the world.

A smiling woman waits for her baby to be vaccinated against 
polio, diphtheria, pertussis and tetanus in a UNICEF-assisted 
health clinic run by the international NGO Médecins Sans Fron-
tières.  (photo credit, UNICEF/NYHQ2004-0916/Shehzad Noorani)



Your Board 
of Directors
Your Board of Directors 
has recently approved 
the following donations:

•$310 to assist two 
students for scholarships 
to attend the summer 
enrichment program.

•$250 for the Beaster 
Bunny 5K put on by Team 
BEAST

•$300 for the Outdoor 
Youth Jamboree

•$600 for the Baseball 
Assc. team sponsorship.

Submitted by Michelle 
Randall, Secretary

The Shamrock Shuffle was a huge 
success!  Thank you to everyone 
who donated time and financial 
support or participated. 

Registrations totalled 1,036!  Of 
those, participants were ages 2 to 
79!

76% of the participants were 
female and 24% were male.

72 postal codes and 8 states 
were represented including 
Iowa, Illinois, Missouri, Indiana, 
Georgia, Florida, Washington and 
Wisconsin.

Kiwanis Night Out Fun!
98 Kiwanis members and guests en-
joyed an evening out at the Capitol 
Theater for the 2014 KNO event on 
Saturday, February 22nd.

The evening was filled with a 
private social hour which included 
good food & drink, great company, 
lots of pictures, a tour of the Capitol 
Theater, and a meet and greet with 
the band (in costume).

A live band concert by the American English (a tribute band to the Beatles) was later 
enjoyed by all. Members were encouraged to sing along with the band, seen up out 
of their seats dancing to “twist & shout”, hugging their neighbors to “All you need is 
love”, and clapping & waving their hands in the air along with the music. A couple 
were even lucky enough to catch some guitar picks.

Since Kiwanis was the sponsor, Jim Miller spoke to the theater crowd about Kiwanis 
and was able to introduce the band.  The band then plugged Kiwanis throughout the 
show and even dedicated a song to us.  Being a sponsor allowed our name to be in 
lights on the Marquee and to set up an informational table about Kiwanis.

Many theater patrons stopped by to ask questions, take brochures, and Shamrock 
Shuffle registration forms. It was a terrific and lively evening!

The Color Burst was beautiful, 
celebrating the end of the 5K, above.  
Member Michelle Randall shows the 
spirit along the course, at left.
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Birthday Table

Kiwanis Meeting 
Noon, Comfort Suites

Fitness

Kiwanis Meeting
Noon, Comfort Suites

Interclub

Board Meeting
5 pm, The Drake

Kiwanis Meeting 
Noon, Comfort Suites

SCC Choir

Kiwanis Meeting 
Noon, Comfort Suites

City of Burlington
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